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Photo of Target 3 Renovations 

 

We ask now for your help in making a donation towards our  

third goal of fundraising which is for closing of the Front Open Plan  

of the building. 

 

There is quite a large section at the front of the building that is open 

plan.  This will need to be closed, and construction of 2 doors - with one 

to the exercise yards and one to the main outside of building to be con-

structed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

View the progress of the shelter on our shelter photo album 

 
¶ Photos of Target 1ñShelter Renovations 

 
¶ Tony at hospital for second operation 

 
¶ Inca going into labour 

 
¶ New Dogs & Cats ñ Over 16 dogs/cats 

 
taken to the house / shelter last month  
 

¶ RIP Gioia 
 

¶ 34th Adoption Trip Photos 
 

¶ RSDR stall at Snodland Dog Show 
 

¶ RSDR dog Poppy wins 2nd prize  
 
¶ Funds for Furry Friends Auction 

 
¶ New dog Washington (Cover photo) 

 
¶ Article on Diane & BeautyñHarmony Fund 

 
¶ Facebook Auction starts 14th November 

 
¶ 2014 Calendars Now Available!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLICK TOCLICK TO   

DONATEDONATE   

HIGHLIGHTS!  

http://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.482861104263.261304.162493484263&type=3
http://www.streetdogrescue.com/shelterrenovations.htm


2 new kittens 
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Shelter Renovationsñ Target 1 has started 

On the 16 September 2013, supplies started arriving to start Target 1 Renovations.    We have been raising funds for this tar-

get since March 2013, and reached our goal on the 4 September 2013 with some wonderful donations from our supporters. 
 

The first target renovations is for installing new windows throughout the whole building, windows in the upstairs section the 

builder added for storage when he did the roof, a staircase and upstairs flooring.   

Photo below:  This will be an upstairs storage section when finished.  



 

 

Tonyñ In Hospital for Second Operation  
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12 new windows have been installed in the first part of the building so far 

Earlier in September Tony went in to have an operation to 

put 3 stents into the arteries in his heart.  However due to 
the third one being complicated, they rescheduled to have a 

second operation at the end of the month. 

 

Tony went into surgery again on the 28 September.  The 
surgeons ended up having to put in two stents in the main 

artery that supplies the heart. He said it was uncomfortable 
this time as he could feel it grating as they fed it through the 

artery.  There was a bit of bleeding so they had to put a 
pressure band on his wound and for him to rest.  Tony  has 

been signed off from working for six months so apart from 
him taking photos and videos, we really have to watch that 

he doesn't do too much too soon. 
 
Tony is now at home resting, and taking it slowly but has 

still been helping with taking photos and videos of the ani-

mals at the shelter. 


